Baribeau, Helene@Waterboards

From: Hall, Melissa@Waterboards

Sent: Friday, January 12, 2018 10:57 AM

To: Baribeau, Helene@Waterboards
Subject: FW: POU/POE APA Hearing Presentation

From: Hall, Melissa@Waterboards

Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 2:09 PM

To: 'michaelgarabedian@earthlink.net' <michaelgarabedian@earthlink.net>
Subject: POU/POE APA Hearing Presentation

Mr. Garabedian,

It was good to talk with you this morning after the hearing. As requested, attached is a copy of the slides from this morning’s
staff presentation.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions about the proposed permanent point-of-use / point-of-entry
regulations.

Thank you.
-Melissa
Melissa Hall, P.E.

Senior Water Resource Control Engineer
State Water Resources Control Board

Division of Drinking Water, Regulatory Development Unit
1001 | Street, 17% Floor
Sacramento, CA 95814
(916) 323-0373




